
Parents and Friends Fundraising Committee 

Minutes 6 – 24/10/2018 

Attended by: Carolyn, Sylvia, Marianne, & Julian 

Meeting started at: 11:40am 

 Welcome  

 Appreciations: 

Carolyn appreciates the efforts of all committee members throughout the 

year. 

 Slice Drive will take this term. Heather Brae has been contacted and when 

the flyers arrive they will be sent home (Week 4). The aim is to have 

orders delivered late November(week 7 or 8). 

 School Fundraising Policy – updated for School Council.  

 End of year raffle –Any donations are welcome. We have a TV, gift cards, 

rice cooker and cordless phone. Food Hampers will be made with products 

we get from Foodbank. Raffle tickets will be $1 each and available in 

December. Prizes drawn on the day before we finish school Thursday 20 

Dec. Julian to see if he can round up a few more prizes. 

 JSC – As stated in our first minutes of the year we will ask the JSC to 

make an order for not over $7000 which has been raised this year. Money 

not spent this year can be rolled over to next year. Some of their 

suggestions included: 

 Soccer nets- - Penalty shoot out 

 More sports equipment - currently limited and low quality 
 Bigger or upgraded playground equipment (small and crowded) 

Giant games 
 Animals (possibly in the pen) 2x cockatiels 

 Photo booth 
 Upgraded cubby houses. They have been painted 

 They will need to put in an order to Carolyn by 7 Nov. 

 Updated chart of money raised. 

 

Term 1 Profit Term Total Total 

Bank commission (T4 2017) 171.37   

End of term raffle 509.00   

BBQ 1,000.00 1680.37 $1680.37 

Term 2    

Bank commission 198.00   

School photos 1781.60   

Mother’s day gifts 1,034.70   

Mother’s Day raffle  365.00   

BBQ 1,000.00 4,379.30 $6,039.67 



Term 3    

Banking commission 88.00   

BBQ 1,000.00   

Father’s Day Raffle & 

Father’s Day gifts 

-$66.59 1,021 41 $7,061.08 

Term 4    

Banking Commission    

Slice drive    

End of year Raffle    

 Meeting closed at 12.10 pm 

 Thanks for your participation    Carolyn 

 

CHILD SAFE UPDATE 

The 2018 National DAY FOR DANIEL 
The 2018 DAY FOR DANIEL will be held on FRIDAY OCTOBER 26th. Students 

are encouraged to wear red, and to bring a gold coin donation.  
The theme of the day is to wear Red, Educate and Donate. Parents, carers 

and teachers are asked to start a conversation with children about personal 
safety. Money raised on the day fund education programs, resource 

development and support.  
 

We ask people to wear red on Day for Daniel in remembrance of Daniel 

Morcombe. Daniel was wearing a red t-shirt when he was abducted on 7 
December 2003. He was last seen waiting for a bus. Wearing red links 

Daniel’s very real story to the importance of safety education.  
 

Conversations or education does not need to be scary or risk focused but will 
highlight topics such as recognising body clues that may tell us we are unsafe, 

understanding body ownership, naming private body parts and identifying 
adults who can help if a child feels unsafe.  

    

 


